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Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, September 05, 2016 9:06 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: Indian River Shores Electric Supply

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Robert Dunlap <robdunvero@gmail.com> 
Date: September 1, 2016 at 3:57:50 PM EDT 
To: <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Indian River Shores Electric Supply 

Vero Beach supplies  electric power to  Indian River Shores. Vero Beach operates an unregulated 
utility.It sets excessively high rates to subsidize electricity for the City of Vero Beach.Having 
FPL supply our Town would reduce rates and improve reliability. This is a classic case of 
taxation without representation. Please redraw municipal boundaries so FPL serves Indian River 
Shores. Thank you Robert Dunlap 
 
Robin Dunlap 
robdunvero@gmail.com 
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